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My Family and i have been racing at this track for many years. Shutting down this 

track could cause the younger generations to race on the streets instead of in a safer 

environment where the safety of everyone is of high standards. This track is already 

in an industrial area and the testing has proved the leaded gas is not the problem, if it 

were the problem then everyone growing up before the 2000s would have been 

exposed to every car on the road that used leaded gas for decades, This track 

supports the other city parks financially and if this track is shutdown it would be a 

travesty that this state has taken away all motorsports in the city of Portland. 


